
 

 

  
 

 
For Immediate Release: 
January 25, 2017 
 
Northeastern Connecticut Council of Governments  
125 Putnam Pike  
Dayville, CT 06241 
(860)774-1253 
 
The Northeastern Connecticut Council of Governments, in coordination with the Northeastern 
Connecticut Transit District, will be issuing a survey to area veterans to evaluate whether regularly 
scheduled transportation to the area VA medical centers is a needed. The goal is to provide 
consistent arranged veterans transportation to the local medical centers in Providence, Worcester, 
Newington and West Haven.  
 
Veterans, in the towns of Ashford, Brooklyn, Canterbury, Chaplin, Eastford, Hampton, Killingly, 
Plainfield, Pomfret, Putnam, Scotland, Sterling, Thompson, Union, Woodstock and Voluntown. 
 
Veterans can return the surveys by mail to our office or can drop them off at their town hall or 
library. 
 
If you have any questions, you can contact: 
 
Hoween Flexer 
Northeastern Connecticut Council of Governments 
860-774-1253 
hoween.flexer@neccog.org 
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